
Mrs. Donaldson’s Lesson Plans 
1st Nine Weeks-Week Three: August 24th – 28th   

 

Subject/Day Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
 
 
 
 

Reading 

Henry and Mudge; 
Phonics-long vowels a, i, o, 

u; CVCe pattern; High 
frequency words and 

robust vocabulary; Main 
Idea and Details 

Homework: Study for test 

Henry and Mudge; 
Phonics-long vowels a, i, 
o, u; CVCe pattern; High 

frequency words and 
robust vocabulary; Main 

Idea and Details 
Homework: Study for test 

Henry and Mudge; 
Phonics-long vowels a, i, 
o, u; CVCe pattern; High 

frequency words and 
robust vocabulary; Main 

Idea and Details 
Homework: None 

Henry and Mudge; 
Phonics-long vowels a, i, 
o, u; CVCe pattern; High 

frequency words and 
robust vocabulary; Main 

Idea and Details 
Homework: Study for test 

Test: Lesson 3 

 
Grammar 

Commands and 
Exclamations 

Commands and 
Exclamations 

Commands and 
Exclamations 

Commands and 
Exclamations 

Test: Lesson 3 

 
 

Spelling 

Long vowels: a, i, o, u 
See newsletter for words 

Homework: Study for test 
 

Long vowels: a, i, o, u 
See newsletter for words 

Homework: Study for test 

Long vowels: a, i, o, u 
See newsletter for words 

Homework: None 

Long vowels: a, i, o, u 
See newsletter for words 

Homework: Study for test 

Test: Lesson 3 

 
 
 
 

Math 

Lesson 10 on pages 15 and 
16, 
Homework: Look over 
math pages that were sent 
home, practice facts 

Lesson 11 pages 17 and 
18, Review and prepare 
for test 
Homework Page 19 from 
textbook, practice facts 

Test: Lessons 1-11 
Homework: None  

Lesson 13 Page 21: count 
by tens, time, shapes, 

numbers before and after, 
addition and subtraction 
Homework: Worksheet  

Lesson 13 Page 22: 
Dividing shapes into 
halves, half dollar, 

dimes, missing addends 
Homework: None 

 
Science 

and 
Social Studies 

Vocabulary review, 
Review, Prepare for test, 

Worksheet  
Homework: Study for test 

Science Test-Chapter 2: 
Animals 

Homework: None 

Introduce Unit 1: 
Governing the People, 
Vocabulary discussion   

Homework: None 

Unit 1- Lesson 1 on Pages 
8-17, 
Citizen Worksheet 
Homework: None 

Review Lesson 1, 
Government video 
Homework: None 

 
 

Bible 

Bible Basics 
 
Homework: Study Notes 

Bible Basics 
 
Homework: Study Notes 
(Test tomorrow)  

Test- Bible Basics 
 
Homework: None  

Creation and Noah 
 
Homework: Study Notes 

Creation and Noah 
 
Homework: Study 
Notes 

 


